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Senior Symposium a Stellar Success 
Submitted by Dick Holt

Lafayette Community Foundation board members 
Dick Holt and Don Jenkins introduce Senior Rides 
director Elaine Welch at the recent Senior 
Symposium. Photo Matt Shriner 

Nearly 200 people attended the 5th Annual Senior 
Symposium hosted by the Lafayette Community Foundation 
in cooperation with the Lafayette-Orinda Presbyterian 
Church, and co-chaired by LCF board members Don Jenkins 
and Dick Holt. This year's theme, "Aging by Design," 
provided updates on transportation options as well as the 
development and progress of the Lamorinda Village Project. 
For more information and how to be notified of future 
events, visit www.lafayettecf.org. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
Reach the reporter at: info@lamorindaweekly.com
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